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REPORT CARDS 
 

The Holdenville Board of Education believes that students and parents 
should be informed periodically of the student’s progress in school work.  
Therefore, report cards shall be sent to parents or guardians at the end 
of each semester for all students in Holdenville Public Schools 
 
Progress reports shall be sent home as necessary and additional 
reports, telephone calls, or personal visits may be scheduled if in the 
best interest of the student. 
 


